
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Friday  May 19, 2017 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

2-HOUR EARLY OUT 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:36 

2 8:42 – 9:22 

3 9:28 – 10:06 

4 10:12 – 10:50 

5L 10:50 – 11:35 

6 11:41 – 12:20 

7 12:26 – 1:05 

Buses Run:  1:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 

Yearbook distribution 12:26 
FFA Awards Banquet 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
5/21-Baccalaureate 4:00 
5/22-Spring Sports Awards 
5/24-Late Start 
5/25-LCAP in Library 
5/26-2-Hour Early Out 

 
SHAFTER HIGH 

MISSION 
Shafter High School is 
committed to ensuring that all 
students learn the skills 
necessary in order to achieve 
future success.  We commit to 
increasing literacy, academic 
achievement, social 
responsibility, and critical 
thinking by working 
collaboratively across the 
curriculum. 

 
FROM THE DEAN’S 

OFFICE 
Security will be conducting tardy 
sweeps throughout the day.  
Make sure you make it to class 
on time.  
   ONLY official Shafter High hats 
are allowed.  All other hats will 
be confiscated. 
  Dress code will be enforced 
throughout the day.  If you have 
questions about the dress code, 
come to the Dean’s office so 
that they can answer your 
questions. 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
microcosm (MY kruh kah zum) 
n. a community or other unity 
that is an epitome of a larger 
unity 
 
The Mekong River Basin is a 
microcosm of the Earth’s 
freshwater resources; it 
includes almost all of the 
natural forms freshwater takes 
on Earth: groundwater, lakes, 
ponds, streams and wetlands. 

 

MENU 

Beef & Beans Taco Salad 

 

STAFF 

Teachers:  Students from the 
Migrant Program are inviting 
all teachers for lunch on 
Thursday, May 25th during 5th 
period in the Home Ec Room.  
Please make reservations via 
email to Verónica Germán.  
The last day to make 
reservations is Tuesday, May 
23rd.  We hope you can join 
us! 
TODAY-2-Hour Early Out 
TONIGHT-Staff Party 
5/24-Late Start 
5/26-2-Hour Early Out 
5/29-Memorial Day Holiday 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
 

NEW SCHOLARSHIPS!        
▪California Wool Growers 
Association Scholarship  
Deadline: June 30 
▪President’s Scholar Program  
Deadline: June 30 

 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Shafter High's Link 
Crew and the ASB for being recognized 
for Outstanding Leadership last night 
at this year's PEAAK Awards!  Also 
recognized with PEAAK nominations 
for their outstanding work: 
▪Outstanding Original Live Theatrical 
Production:  Luz Campos and the cast 
and crew of “Rose” 
▪Outstanding Achievement in Acting 
(Female): Katelyn Akman 
▪Outstanding Achievement in Acting 
(Male): Arturo Aguilera 
▪Best in Art:  Shafter High Future 
Farmers of America 
▪Outstanding Theater Technician: 
Roger Villalobos 
▪Best Public Event or Competition: 
Shafter High AP Club 
▪ Best Student-Produced News 
Broadcast: HQTV News 
▪Outstanding Live Theatrical 
Production (Musical): Seussical 

STUDENTS!  This is it!  The day you 
have all waited for!!!  Yearbook 
Distribution Day!!! Yearbooks will be 
distributed TODAY during 7th period, 
starting at 12:30 in the OLD GYM.  You 
must have a call slip to leave your 
class.  If you lost your call slip or can’t 
make it to the distribution you can 
pick up your yearbook on Monday in 
Ms. Marshall’s room.  Please have 
your ID or receipt to pick up your 
yearbook. 
 
There are a few extra yearbooks to be 
sold.  It is on a first-come, first-sold 
basis and will start at 7:30 am Monday 
in Ms. Marshall’s room.  They are 
$100, cash only.  (No $50 or $100 bills 
please) 
 
Students!  If you are interested in AP 
English 12 or AP Psychology next year, 
please attend an informational 
meeting on Tuesday at lunch in the 
back of the Library. 
 
 
 

 

Prom Pictures can be picked up in the 
Athletic Office. 
 
Students:  On Wednesday there will be 
an electrician from the Union to speak 
to Mrs. Gohr’s class during 6th period.  
Anyone interested in becoming an 
electrician, come on over. 
 
STUDENTS!  Summer Classes will be 
offered at ROC this summer.  Please 
stop by the Career Center for more 
information. 
 
Students & Staff:  The Boys Basketball 
team is selling Tahoe Joe’s dinner 
tickets to raise money for new travel 
warm-up gear.  Tickets are $20 and you 
have your choice of steak, ribs or 
chicken.  Each dinner includes 
mountain mashers, green beans, salad, 
and a dinner roll.  You can dine in or 
take-out.  The date for the event is 
June 5th.  Please support our Shafter 
Boys Basketball team! 
 
Seniors:  Grad Nite tickets are on sale 
in the Finance Office for $75 cash!  
Please sign up with your friends so you 
can be on the same bus.  The deadline 
is TODAY! 
 
Seniors: Colleges require your final 
transcript to complete your 
enrollment. Please place your orders 
for Final Transcripts in the Registrar’s 
Office. Transcripts will be sent to their 
destinations on or after June 15, 2017. 
 
Seniors:  Are you interested in 
Automotive Technology?  Stop by the 
Career Center for more information. 
 
From the Cafeteria:  Food Services will 
NOT be serving dinner May 30th and 
31st or June 1st and 2nd. 
 
From the Finance Office:  The Finance 
Office will not be accepting checks for 
the remainder of the school year. 
 

 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


